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F -=' February 9, 1999 

VIA FACSIMILE 
(850) 487-1716 

Blanca Bayor, Director 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0864 


Re: Regulatory Assessment Fee Return 

Dear Ms. Bayor: 

Teleglobe USA Inc. hereby notifies the Commission that it intends to file its 
Regulatory Assessment Fee Return before the end of this week. 

Although, the Return was due on February 1, 1999, due to last minute 
management and administrative concerns, Teleglobe was unable to file on time. As the 
delays were unexpected, we have not asked for extension of time to file before January 
15, 1999, as directed by the Commission. We did, however contact Ms. Jackie Knight on 
February 1, 1999, via telephone, to inform her of the inadvertent delay in filing. 

Ct In anticipation of Report to be filed, please note, that we have confirmed $0­
AFA ___ intrastate revenues in Florida for FY 1998. 

APP 
Should you have any immediate questions relating to the report, please contact me 

C.A.F directly. 
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Dorota A. Smith 
Senior Analyst, Regulatory Affairs 
(703) 610-5628 
dsmith@teleglobe.com 

___ cc: Jackie Knight (via facsimile: 850/413-6268) 
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